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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

April 4, 2014
TO:
All Interested Industry Parties  
FROM:

Jonathan Booe, NAESB Vice President
RE:
NAESB Open Request for Presentations
All,

In response to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NOPR) on Coordination of the Scheduling Processes of Interstate Natural Gas Pipelines and Public Utilities issued on March 20, 2014 (Docket No. RM14-2-000)
 and at the direction of the NAESB Board of Directors, the NAESB Gas-Electric Harmonization Forum (Forum) is seeking presentations offering alternatives to the Commission’s proposal
 that address the objectives identified in the NOPR.  All alternative proposal presentations submitted to NAESB will be considered by the NAESB Gas-Electric Harmonization Forum participants through a series of meetings
 beginning the week of April 21, 2014.  Any interested party may submit a presentation for consideration and participate and vote in the Forum meetings regardless of membership status within NAESB.  

In an effort to organize the first meeting, we request that all interested parties that intend to submit a presentation for consideration by the Forum notice the NAESB office via email (naesb@naesb.org) by close of business April 11, 2014.  The notice should indicate the sponsors of the presentation, a brief description of the alternative proposal, and the format the presentation will take.  
All presentations and supportive documentation must be submitted to the NAESB office by the close of business on April 18, 2014 and will be posted on the NAESB website.
Should you know of any colleagues that may have interest in submitting a presentation or attending the Forum meetings, please feel free to forward this invitation. If you have any questions or need assistance concerning presentations, please do not hesitate to contact the NAESB office.
With Best Regards,  
_____________________

Jonathan Booe

Vice President
North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675
Houston, Texas 77002

(713) 356-0060 - office

(281) 642-3912 - cell

jbooe@naesb.org 

� FERC Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, Coordination of the Scheduling Process of Interstate Natural Gas Pipelines and Public Utilities, can be found through the following hyperlink:   � HYPERLINK "http://www.ferc.gov/whats-new/comm-meet/2014/032014/M-1.pdf" �http://www.ferc.gov/whats-new/comm-meet/2014/032014/M-1.pdf�.


� The proposal cited in the NOPR can be found through the following hyperlink:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/excerpts_ferc_nopr_rm14_2_000.docx" �http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/excerpts_ferc_nopr_rm14_2_000.docx�


� A conference bridge and web-cast will be offered for all participants that cannot attend in person. 





